Growing and Learning Together in Christ



Head Teacher: Mrs S. Howard Tuesday 3rd October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are pleased to announce that the children will be provided with new football kits this year. This has been made possible by funding from the School Sports Grant and we are very grateful to Lisa and Richard Moore who have shared the cost and sponsored the team kits. This has enabled us to purchase the new kits and provide the younger children with a kit when representing the school at sporting competitions. As we and Cosalea have made such an investment in these kits, we are going to need to monitor who borrows a kit closely and also ask for a deposit of £10 cash to secure the kit for the year. At the end of the year, once the kit is returned with the PE bag, top, shorts and socks the £10 will be refunded.

It will cost £25 to replace one of the kits so please endeavor to return the full kit and the bag at the end of the school year. Unfortunately, a charge of £15 will be applied and you will lose the £10 deposit if the kit is not fully returned. Or you will be charged for the item that is missing such as the socks.

I am sure you agree that it is great for all the children to be wearing the same, brand new kit. It will give us an identity and we are looking forward to starting the sporting competitions this year. We were awarded the Platinum Badge for PE and Sport last year and we are aiming to be successful again this year!

If there is an issue with the £10 deposit, please get in touch.

Thanks,
Mr. Beck and Mr. Jackson
KS2 Lead and Assistant Head, Year 6 teacher
Year 4 Teacher.

Church Street, Walshaw, Bury, Lancashire BL8 3AX 👔

01204 883415

ccwalshaw@bury.gov.uk

www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk

